

The Chair Joint Standing Committee on Delegated Legislation GPO Box: A 11 PERTH WA 6837

Dear Sir/ Madam,

I am writing to ask you to voice my concerns regarding the unnecessary cost imposed on firearm ownership in Western Australia.

I feel that the costs involved in owning a firearm in Western Australia last year were unnecessarily high.

I feel that the costs involved in owning a firearm in Western Australia this year are unnecessarily higher. The changes are outrageous if judged by any fair logic.

I am extremely disappointed that I am compelled to write this letter to voice the increasingly disappointed sentiment of myself, as a firearm owner & that of many colleges & friends that are not. Even they find these increases irrational & have expressed to me that they are upset that I am exposed to an increasing cost of participating in my chosen sport.

I support a robust and fair system of licensing

I am very upset that this system is not

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Greg Armbrust